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CREDIT UNION CELEBRATES 71ST then cast to elect those individuals to the three
ANNIVERSARY WITH vacant terms.
ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

President Meravi fielded a couple of questions from

the membership prior to adjournment.
Marquette Community Federal Credit Union held 1P pri Jjou

its 71st Annual Membership Meeting on March 16,
2023 at the Northern Center of Northern Michigan
University.

Following the meeting, there was a drawing for prizes
and hors d’oeuvres were served.

The 73 members in attendance heard reports from
Board President Tom Meravi and CEO Jim Lori.
Financial results for fiscal year 2022 of the credit
union were reviewed and attendees also had a
chance to ask questions.

Director John Greenberg, Chairman of the M E M B E R S
nominating committee, announced there were

three expiring terms on the Board of Directors.

He reported that the committee has prepared a
slate of candidates to fill the expiring terms. The
recommended nominees include Tom Meravi, Phil

Joffee, and Randy Girard. A unanimous ballot was

Employee Spotlight

Felicia is a Member Services Representative. An Upper Peninsula
native, she has been working at the credit union since 2022.

She is a student at Bay College. With the little time she has from
work and school, she enjoys spending time her son and family, and
their six dogs.

Sierra is a Member Services Representative. She has been with
the credit union since September 2022. She is planning on
attending NMU Culinary School in the fall of 2023.

She is very active in her church and enjoys cooking, crafting,
sewing and spending time with family and friends. When she’s not
at the credit union, she is helping her family run their axe range in
Marquette.




MARQUETTE OFFICE
1230 W. Washington St.
Marquette, Ml 49855
Phone: 228-9850

Fax: 228-7662

Marquette Office Hours:
Drive Through

Mon. — Thurs.: 8:00 to 5:30
Fri.: 8:00 to 6:00

Sat.: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm
Lobby

Mon. — Fri.: 9:00 to 5:00
Sat.: 9:00 to Noon

HARVEY BRANCH
5096 US Highway 41 S.
Marquette, Ml 49855
Phone: 228-9850

Fax: 249-9670

Harvey Branch Hours
Mon. — Fri.: 9:00 to 6:00
Sat.: 9 to Noon

VISA Card Information:
(855) 308-7880

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Tom Meravi, President

Sue Noel, Vice President
Connie Williams, Secretary
Garry Tollefson, Treasurer
Phil Joffee, Director
Randy Girard, Director
Ron Raisanen, Director
John Greenberg, Director
Brian Anderson, Director

www.marquettecomm.org

Find us on Facebook!
@marquettecomm

AARP’s BankSafe has
protected more than $200
million from being stolen
due to Financial
Exploitation. MCFCU is
proud to be a part of this
effort, and we are excited
to share that we have
earned the AARP
BankSafe Trained Seal.

Working to
prevent financial
exploitation

Q APPLY NOW




